
 

   

 

 
 
 

 
CONSTANT CONTACT COMMUNICATION 

 
 
 
Date: October 16, 2024 
From:  Jae Benz, Office of Licensing 
Subject:  Due Date to Transition to the new CRC License extended to 11-15-24 for providers who 
met 8-30-24 submission deadline 
 
Dear Providers, 
  
The original due date for all providers who have been delivering 23-hour crisis receiving center 
services to transition to the new CRC license has been extended from October 17, 2024 to 
November 15, 2024. Please note, this applies only to providers who submitted a completed 
application by the August 30, 2024 due date. Providers who have submitted their information 
after August 30, or submitted incomplete or inaccurate information, may not be licensed by 
November 15th. This may result in an inability to provide this service until properly licensed. 
Licensing staff have been responding to revisions within a maximum of one to two 
days. Providers who have received an onsite inspection, and who do not meet staffing or 
physical site requirements, will require an additional onsite inspection. Where possible, 
licensing will attempt to conduct those prior to November 15th; however, providers ready for 
their initial onsite inspection will be prioritized.  
 
Thank you,  
Office of Licensing 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


